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Public Consultations

The Pembrokeshire Coast National Park is

your Park. So here at the National Park

Authority we often ask for your views on the work we do to help keep your
Park special for everyone to enjoy.

Your opinions help to shape our policies and guidance for the future, on
everything from housing to access on the Coast Path National Trail.

If you'd like the chance to influence the work that we do then please have a look
at what the Pembrokeshire Coast National Park Authority is currently consulting
on by clicking the links to the left and below.

Consultation draft Management Plan 2020-2024

Many organisations and individuals contribute to the National Park purposes of
conservation, enjoyment and understanding.

The National Park Management Plan is a way of coordinating that effort. It's a
partnership plan for the National Park area.

In 2018, the National Park Authority sought people’s views on opportunities and
challenges facing the National Park.

Those views have been used to prepare a draft Management Plan, on which
your views are welcomed.

The consultation period runs from 1 August - 31 October 2019.
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